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For Immediate Release:  

Press Release - Historic District Street Resurfacing Update 
 

Wednesday, October 14, 2015 – Taos, NM 

Pavement resurfacing has been completed on Don Fernando Street and Civic Plaza 
Drive. Milling has been completed on Bent Street which will be opened to traffic later 
this evening. Please use caution on milled roadways as they are a rough driving 
surface. 
 
Taos Plaza will be closed to traffic on Thursday, October 15, 2015, for milling of the 
north side of Taos Plaza including the east entrance from NM 68 and the west exit onto 
Camino de la Placita. It will remain closed on Friday, October 16, 2015, for pavement 
resurfacing, weather permitting.  
 
Bent Street will be closed to traffic on Monday, October 19, 2015, for pavement 
resurfacing, weather permitting. 
 
An updated schedule for the remaining streets including Camino de la Placita and 
Ranchitos Road will be issued on Monday, October 19, 2015. 
 
Please use alternate routes whenever possible. Thank you for your patience as we 
continue to improve the infrastructure of our community.  
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